
From: Lee, Cheryl
Sent: 8/9/2012 11:13:09 AM
To: Lee, Cheryl (cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Updates to Draft 2012 RPS Procurement Plans

IOUs and ESPs,

Pursuant to ALJ DeAngelis’ August 2, 2012 Ruling, updates to Renewables Portfolio Standard 
Net Short calculations are to be submitted August 15, 2012. The calculations submitted should 
be in accordance with the methodology attached to the August 2, 2012 Ruling. (Ruling may be 
found here: http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/efile/RULINGS/171999.pdf). The updated RPS Plans 
should also be sent to the service list for R.l 1-05-005, which can be found here: 
http://docs.cpuc.ca.gov/published/service_lists/sl_index.htm (Please note that multiple e-mails 
may need to be sent due to Spam filters)

Updated draft 2012 RPS Plans should include a redline comparing the original May 23, 2012 
and August 15, 2012 versions if changes are made to Plans beyond the required RPS Net Short 
calculation.

In addition to filing the updates, please provide the following:

Hard and soft confidential copies to: ALJ DeAngelis and Cheryl Lee

Soft confidential copies only: Jason Simon (Jason.Simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

Hard copies should be double-sided. It is requested that no additional hard copies are sent to 
Energy Division staff or the assigned Commissioner’s office beyond the persons named above. 
If desired, soft copies may be sent instead. Soft copies may be sent via e-mail, CD, or USB 
drive.
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If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Cheryl Lee

Cheryl Lee

Senior Policy Analyst

Renewable Procurement & Market Development, Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

cnl@cpuc.ca.qov

(415) 703-2167
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